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Title: 

Comments: As an avid wilderness lover, I feel that the Foothills Landscape Project #52509 is not in the best

interest of nature lovers. As you are well aware, our eco-system is in jeopardy of a total collapse. Herbicides and

pesticides have been shown to not only harm beneficial plants and insects, but to also cause various cancers. I

ask that you reconsider this project and to display all documentation for the various work, including the

"temporary roads" (which is in no way true because once a road has been cut, you can clearly see where it was),

for the public to view.

 

Sincerely,

Deryle Lee Baldwin


